Town of Becket Board of Selectmen's Working Meeting May 9, 2018 7:00 p.m. Town Hall 557 Main Street, Becket

Attendees:

Board of Selectmen: William ("Bill") Elovirta, Chair; Nicole Ledoux, Vice-Chair

Michael Lavery, Clerk

Staff: Beverly Gilbert, Recording Secretary

Others: Jeremy Dunn, Bob Gross, Andrea Wadsworth

1. Call to order

Bill called the meeting to order at 7 p.m. He indicated that the BOS was recording the meeting.

2. Board of Selectmen to interview Andrea Wadsworth for the Town Administrator position

The Board of Selectmen asked Andrea Wadsworth 21 interview questions and Ms. Wadsworth asked several questions at the conclusion of the interview. Jeremy Dunn asked several questions regarding Broadband, shared services (school district), and the "hands on" nature of Becket's TA position vs. her current Business Administrator position with the Lee Public Schools.

3. Any other business to come before the Board

Beverly advised that Will Rodgers requested a meeting with the BOS and Highway Superintendent to discuss the care of the winter roads. Mr. Rodgers had indicated that he had already discussed this matter with the Interim Town Administrator. The BOS advised that because the Highway Superintendent reports to the Town Administrator, before coming before the BOS, the Interim Town Administrator should meet with both Will Rodgers and the Highway Superintendent.

4. Board of Selectmen to adjourn the meeting

Nicole moved to adjourn. Michael seconded. Motion carried unanimously. Bill adjourned the meeting at 8:14 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Beverly Gilbert, *Administrative Assistant* William Elovirta, Chairperson